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Friday 6th January 2023

DAY CLUB AVAILABLE TO LIMIT      COST PER WEEK  LEADER NUMBER OF 

WEEKS 

Monday 

3.15 – 4.30pn

Top Play
KS1

( Y1 & Y2)
20

£3.50
Mr O’Reilly

10 weeks

Knitting Year 5 & Year 6 8
£3.50

Mrs Cooke 10 weeks

Singing Year 5 & Year 6 12 £3.50 Mrs Brayne 10 weeks

Netball
Year 3 & Year 4 (1st half term)

Year 5 & Year 6 (2nd half term)
£3.50 Mrs Holtom

2 x 5 weeks 

sessions

Tuesday

3.15 - 4.30pm Cookery Y2 & Y3 8
£3.50

Mrs Pitt

Mrs Powell 10 weeks

Wednesday

3.15 – 4.30pm Orchestra

KS2

You must be able to play an 

instrument
FREE Mr Bennett 10 weeks

Thursday 

3.15 – 4.30pm
Tag Rugby Year 5 & Year 6 24 £3.50 Mr Tisdale 10 weeks

Dance KS2 £3.50

Friday

3.15 - 4.30pm Football
Year 5 & Year 6 (1st half term)

Year 3 & Year 4 (2nd half term)
24 £3.50 Mr O’Reilly

2 x 5 weeks 

sessions

Spring Term Clubs

Clubs
Attendance at Orchestra will be free, this club will be subsidised by Shropshire Music Service to 
encourage children to attend. Children who attend must be able to play a musical instrument … 
playing the spoons doesn’t count 
Clubs coming up …
We will also be offering a gardening club after February half term and Choir.
There will also be a Dance Club starting next Thursday, which will be run by Miss Yates and is 
open to KS2, but split into 2 sessions Y3/Y4 and Y5/Y6. If your child would like to join please 
note this on the bottom of the paper copy and return it or email the office.

School Lunches
The number of parents not logging in the School Money system and choosing a meal for their 
child has unfortunately increased. It is your responsibility to choose a meal for your child; 
children who are not booked in for a school meal will be given a baked potato. 
Reminder:
• Meals must be chosen at least 24 hours in advance.
• Meals must be paid for at the time of booking

Food Allergies/Allergy  & Dietary Requirements
Providing information about your child’s food allergy/ allergy and medications to the school is critical. 
You should provide school with a complete list of foods/items to which your child is allergic.
• The possible symptoms of your child’s allergic reaction.
• The treatment that should be administered to your child, and under what circumstances. 
• Contact information for emergency medical services, your child’s allergist, and you. 
If your child has any special dietary requirements, for example a vegetarian, it would be helpful to let us 
know.

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Please could we remind parents to telephone or email  the school before 9am to notify us of any absence. 
admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from you children will be marked as 
unauthorised.

Spring Term Swimming
Year 4 swimming – Starts Thursday 12th Jan for 5 weeks - up to and including Thursday 9th Feb.
Year 3 swimming – Starts Thursday  2nd March for 5 weeks –up to and including Thursday 30th March

Admission to Reception

If you have a child born between Sept.1st 2018 and Aug. 31st 2019, it is now time to apply for their place in 
school. Please apply on-line no later than 15th January 2023 at www.Shropshire.gov.uk/schooladmissions
If you do not have internet access or require further information please contact the Admissions Team on 0345 
678 9008 if in doubt, please speak to Mrs Nash or Mrs Tonkinson who will assist you.

Diary Dates

January

3rd PD Day

10th Athletics at Church Stretton (selected team)

12th Year 4 Swimming

19th Year 4 Swimming

23rd Year 1 Balance Bike Training 

24th Year 1 Balance Bike Training

26th Year 4 Swimming

26th Tag Rugby – Ludlow High School (KS2 team)

February

2nd Year 4 Swimming

9th Year 4 Swimming (last session)

16th NO SWIMMING 

Half Term – 20th – 24th

March

2nd Year 3 Swimming

9th Year 3 Swimming

16th Year 3 Swimming

23rd Year 3 Swimming

24th Cardingmill Valley Orienteering (Y5 & Y6 team)

24th PTA - Mufti day – Easter themed donation 

29th Year 5 Pioneer Centre

30th Year 5 Pioneer Centre

30th Year 3 Swimming

30th PTA - Easter Prize Bingo – time TBC

31st Year 5 Pioneer Centre

April

End of Term – Easter Holiday

3rd – 14th April

We raised a fabulous £294.01 for the poppy appeal. Than you for your support
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